
 
City of Winter Springs 

1126 East State Road 434 
Winter Springs, Florida 32708 

www.winterspringsfl.org 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Media Contact: 
Friday, April 16, 2021 Marketing & Events Team 
 407-327-5985 
 Communications@winterspringsfl.org 

 
 

The City of Winter Springs Commission Appoints a Mayor-Elect 

WINTER SPRINGS, FL – At the Monday, April 12, 2021, City Commission Meeting, the 
Commission voted to appoint a new Mayor of the City of Winter Springs. Due to the former 
Mayor's resignation on March 22, 2021, the City Commission of Winter Springs considered 
applications from qualified persons to fill the vacancy per the City Charter's regulations. 
During the two-week application period, seven people applied for the position. The 
Commission was very excited by the interest, dedication, and varying qualifications of each 
applicant. After sitting down with each person and reviewing in a Public Meeting on April 12, 
2021, the Commission elected to appoint Kevin McCann to the role of Mayor in a 3 to 2 vote.  

Mayor-Elect McCann has been a resident of Winter Springs since 2004. He has served as 
President of the Tuscawilla Home Owners Association, Vice-Chairman of the Winter Springs 
Planning & Zoning Board, and on the Tuscawilla Lighting & Beautification District Advisory 
Committee. He regularly attends other City meetings, including the Winter Springs Police 
Citizens Advisory Committee, the Code Enforcement Board, and others. He has a clear 
understanding of the challenges facing the City of Winter Springs. In his many roles within 
the City of Winter Springs, McCann has built a constructive, positive working relationship with 
the City Manager, Police Chief, and City staff. His goal is to put the citizens of Winter Springs 
first by working with other local government members to maintain, protect, and improve 
citizens' quality of life. McCann intends to manage reasonable growth within the city limits 
and uphold the values of pride, class, and dignity that the office deserves. 

The inauguration ceremony for Mayor-Elect McCann will occur on Monday, April 26, 2021, at 
6:00 PM before that evening's Commission Meeting, which he will preside over, at 6:30 PM. 
We look forward to officially welcoming Mayor-Elect McCann as the Mayor of the City of 
Winter Springs. 
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